
 
May 2nd, 2025 

RE: Tiyan (GU) Guam Customs and Quarantine Inspection Equipment CPF 

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

I am requesting funding for Guam Customs and Quarantine Inspection Equipment in fiscal year 

2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is Guam Customs and Quarantine Agency 

located in 770 East Sunset Boulevard Suite 240, Tiyan, Guam 96913. The project is an 

appropriate use of taxpayer funds because Upgrading scanning and surveillance technology is a 

top priority for reducing narcotics trafficking, improving cargo and passenger inspections, and 

protecting Guam’s civilian population. The project also supports Guam's integration into the 

national homeland security apparatus by bringing its capabilities into alignment with federal 

enforcement standards.  

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes described in section 

501 of the Omnibus Crime Control and Safe Streets Act of 1968 (34 U.S.C. § 10152).  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 

family. 

Sincerely,  

 
Member of Congress 


